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SCHOOL NURSE PROGRAM 
Camden County Non-Public Schools 

 

 

The Camden County School Nurse program for non-public schools is  

administered by the Southern NJ Perinatal Cooperative. 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

This is a reminder regarding the required influenza immunization for children enrolled in 

a preschool or child care program.  The Influenza Vaccine is required for children ages 6 

to 59 months, and must be received annually between September 1 and December 31 of 

each calendar year. 

 

 Please complete and return this form to the school once you have made an appointment 

for your child.  This will help us maintain a tracking system as to when we will receive 

the appropriate documentation.  

 

If you have any questions, please call me.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

School Nurse 

 

 

 

 
 

Child’s Name ____________________________________________________________ 

 

 School _________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 My child has already received the influenza vaccine since September 1
st
. 

Attached is an updated immunization record. 

 

 My child is scheduled to receive the influenza vaccine on ______________. 

I will send in an updated immunization record after the vaccine is given. 

 


